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D ISeptember 18, 1984

Mr.'R. P. Mcdonald DEisenhut
Senior Vice President CParrish
Alabama Power Company EReeves 2
Post Office Box 2641 OELD
Birmingham, Alabama 35291 LHarmon

WJones
Dear Mr. Mcdonald: CMiles

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT AND FINDING OF N0 SIGNIFICANT
IMPACT - EXTENSION OF THE DEADLINES FOR INSTALLATION OF PORTIONS
OF THE ALTERNATE SHUTDOWN SYSTEMS - JOSEPH M. FARLEY NUCLEAR
PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2

I am enclosing the subject notice which relates to your request for
exemption from the requirements of 10 CFR 50.48 to extend the deadlines for
installation of portions of the alternate shutdown systems. Your request
dated June 18, 1982, was supplemented on July 1 and November 3, 1982,
September 28, 1983,. and May 15 July 27, and August 6,1984.

This notice is being forwarded to the Office of the Federal Register for
publication.

Sincerely,

/s/EReeves
Edward A. Reeves, Project Manager
Operating Reactors Branch #1
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
As stated

cc w/ enclosure: .

See next page ;, ' V
4k M

DEL :DL 9
LJ.isNN'AD

ORB #1:DL ORB R : L
CParrish ER ,ps y a GL - s

8/|h 84 8/ 84 JD 4 8//184 8/p84 $4
'

/C -
TWambach LR nsto n.
8//f/84 _ ig4_

:
8410110566 840918
PDR ADOCK 05000348
P PDR

.. - _ . .. . . . . - _ _ _ . - ... .__


